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Folks: 
We had wind coming from the North then from the South and a couple of times from the West then it sort of settled in from 
the South west. It was, how shall I say, surprising. 
OK. I’m sorry. I won’t go there again. 
An excellent group, 12 in all, and once again Joe D’Amico proved to be a real tough nut to crack when the wind is light. 
Ron Blackledge débuted his new Bantock / Fraktal. A very interesting design. Ron and his new instrument seemed to 
work better and better as the day went along. It’ll be fun to see how this combo works out. 
Enjoy 
Larry Stiles 

 


